
RESOLUTION NO. 2022-04

RESOLUTION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD
OF THE SOUTHERN INYO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

DECLARING OUR THANKS TO

Christy Horne

FOR HER BOARD SERVICE TO THE DISTRICT 

Whereas, it requires compassion and a stout heart to stand and endure for something when 
there is no tangible benefit to yourself.

Whereas, it takes courage to get involved in any public service and volunteer your skills under 
the scrutiny of the public eye.

Whereas, SIFPD could not exist without the work of volunteers who place service before self

And Whereas, you have performed your duties faithfully and of good cheer 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED The governing board of Southern Inyo Fire 
Protection District thanks you for your service!

PASSED AND ADOPTED by the Governing Board of the District at a regular meeting held 

on the 16h day of November 2022.
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